
ATTENTION! 
Calling all 2024-2025 Kindergarten 

students!  

 

 

If you have a child who meets the eligibility for the 2024-2025 school year 
Kindergarten class, registration is now open on pmsd.org. Please contact the 
Pocono Mountain School District Central Registration Office at 570- 839-7121 ext. 
40400 for additional information.  The child must be five (5) years of age or more, 
on or before September 1, 2024.   

After the registration process has been completed, your child will be scheduled 
for a Kindergarten orientation session sometime in August at their respective 
school building. 

The registration packet and required document list are available on-line at 
www.pmsd.org under the enroll tab.  

It is strongly recommended that you complete all required documents prior to 
turning in your child’s registration.       

*Appointments available upon request but not needed to register the child. 

 

http://www.pmsd.org/

